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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO:  2021-12-18 -035  

 
TO             : ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-

SPECIALTY, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
SUBJECT   : REQUEST FOR DONATIONS – TYPHOON ODETTE VICTIMS 
   
DATE :  DECEMBER 18, 2021 

 
 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 
 
The Philippine Medical Association would like to ask for your generous support in behalf of the affected 
families that were hit by TYPHOON ODETTE. 
 
With our objectives to extend assistance to them, the PMA is accepting donations in cash and in-kind. 
 
Donations in-kind may be delivered to the PMA Office Secretariat thru Ms. Liezl Mendigo. 
 
For cash donations, you may deposit them to the following bank accounts: 
 

1. BDO 
Account Name:  Philippine Medical Association Inc. 
Account No.:  004-050-000-124 

 
2. UNIONBANK 

Account Name:  Philippine Medical Association 
Account No.:  000-480-001-984 

 
For easy monitoring, kindly provide the Accounting Office a copy of the deposit slip by email to 
pma1903secretariat@gmail.com so we can properly record and acknowledge all donations. 
 
  
Thank you for your generosity! 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 
Secretary General 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President  
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